April 24, 2014

Mark your calendars.

"Glow in the Dark/Neon Dinner Dance”
Our Grade 8 Farewell to Royal Oak Middle School

Monday June 23", 6-9pm

The grade 8 students have chosen the theme, now it is up to the parents to
get this party up and running!

This year, the farewell committeé is made up of grade 8 students along
with a parent volunteer coordinator and much needed parent volunteers.

We are looking for parent volunteers to form the parent volunteer
committee. We need to fill the positions of Food Coordinator, Decor
Coordinator, Chaperone Coordinator,. Activities Coordinator , Fundraising
Coordinator . We are also in need of volunteers for the days leading up to
and including the day of the event.

If you are interested in helping out as volunteer for any of the above |
positions or any of the many others please let me know,

If you have any questions, please call Cathy at 250 658 6336 or 250 480 9315 or
by email at cathy5460@qgmail.com. Thanks!




